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I oppose SB 210, as it is a clear attack on voting accessibility. There is no legitimate 

reason we should be removing vote by mail. The only reason to disallow voting by 

mail is to restrict voting access, to favor one party over another. Free and fair 

elections demand the most accessible voting methods! All Americans are afforded 

the right to vote, and making it harder to vote by removing mail in voting is an 

infringement on our rights. 


